
 

From the Office of the 

Medical Health Officer 
March 15, 2021 

 
 

To Residential Care, Acute Care Pharmacies and Workplace Health 
 

Please return all your open and unopened doses of publically funded influenza vaccine received from 
Public Health back to your local public health unit by May 1, 2021. 

 

This is vaccine you would have received from your local Public Health Unit or, for acute sites, directly from 
BCCDC.  
 

Complete the table below and include this with your package of returned influenza vaccine. 
 

If you do not have any doses to return for a specific vaccine, please indicate “0” in the “Total Doses 

Returned” column for that product and return this form to your local public health unit. 
 

Name of Facility/Site:   Phone #    
 

Address: ________________________________________ City    

 

Product Lot # Expiry Date 
(Month/year) 

Total doses Returned 
(indicate “0” if no doses to 
return) 

 
Fluviral 

   

 
Agriflu 

   

 
 FluLaval Tetra 

   

 
 Fluzone Quadrivalent  

   

 
 Fluad 

   

 
 High Dose Fluzone 

   

 

Thank you for your assistance with influenza prevention and helping us plan for the upcoming flu 
season. 

If you have any questions, please contact your local public health unit. 

The Fraser Health Medical Health Officers (MHO) are available for medical consultations and can be reached at 604-587-3828 or 1-877-342-6467 
To page the MHO on-call after hours: 604-527-4806 

 

Abbotsford HU 

Tel:604-864-3400 

Agassiz HU 

Tel: 604-793-7160 

Burnaby HU 

Tel: 604-918-7605 

Chilliwack HU 

Tel: 604-702-4900 

Cloverdale HU, Surrey 

Tel: 604-575-5100 

Guildford HU, Surrey 

Tel: 604-587-4750 

Hope HU 

Tel:604-860-7630 

Langley HU 

Tel: 604-539-2900 

Maple Ridge HU 

Tel: 604-476-7000 

Mission HU 

Tel: 604-814-5500 

New Westminster HU 

Tel: 604-777-6740 

TriCities HU, Port Moody 

Tel: 604-949-7200 

Newton HU, 
Surrey 
Tel:604-592-2000 

North Delta HU 

Tel: 604-507-5400 

North Surrey HU 

Tel: 604-587-7900 

South Delta HU 

Tel: 604-952-3550 

White Rock HU 

Tel: 604-542-4000 

 

 

Note that the MHO Office no longer be faxes MHO newsletters to physician offices. 
Subscribe to our email newsletter to continue receiving the latest updates. 

Go to www.fraserhealth.ca/mhoupdates or email MHONewsletter@fraserhealth.ca with your 

name, phone and fax number to sign up. 

PLEASE COPY FOR ALL PHYSICIANS 
AND PHARMACISTS 

IN YOUR OFFICE 

http://www.fraserhealth.ca/mhoupdates
mailto:MHONewsletter@fraserhealth.ca

